

扫码查看解析

2020-2021学年河北省石家庄外国语学校八年级(上)期中试卷

注	:满分为90分。					
_	、单项选择。选出可	以填入空白处的最佳	选项。			
1.	—There's something	wrong with my teeth.				
—Oh, you should go to the						
	A. driver	B. artist	C. dentist	D. scientist		
2.	I only have fo	or breakfast, I am so hu	ıngry now.			
	A. two cup of yogurt		B. two cup of yogurts			
	C. two cups of yogurts		D. two cups of yogurt			
3.	What great weather it	is! We expect	and have fun in the park.			
	A. going out	B. go out	C. to go out	D. not to go out		
4.	Hi, guys, please write down at least 5 words we yesterday.					
	A. learn	B. are learning	C. learned	D. will learn		
5.	—How was your exam	—How was your exam yesterday?				
	— I tried my l	best, I didn't pass it.				
	A. If	B. Because	C. Unless	D. Though		
6.	I think we all need to	I think we all need to help animals live				
	A. in time	B. in peace	C. in trouble	D. in danger		
7.	There a football game in our city next week.					
	A. will have		B. will be			
	C. is going to have		D. are going to be			
8.	—What's your prediction about the future?					
	—I think the environr	—I think the environment will be much better, because there will be cars.				
	A. less	B. more	C. fewer	D. worse		
9.	After you peel the bananas, please					
	A. cut it up	B. cut them up	C. make it up	D. make them up		



10.	10. —Our team will beat theirs and win.					
	— Your team is the best in					
	A. It's a great idea.			B. Of course not		
	C. I	believe so.		D. I'm afraid not		
二、	完形	填空。阅读下面	短文,掌握其大意	,然后从各小题所	给的四个选项中选出最佳选	
项。						
11.			children make pocl money by themselv		, in western countries, ey in many different	
	(2)	. When	kids are very young	g, their parents help	them sell the fruits of their own	
	trees	to neighbors. Kids	s may also help (3)	do hous	sework to make money at home.	
		they (4)	_	an make money by ((5) newspapers or	
		orking in fast food			summer holidays.	
					ids themselves. First of all, they	
		the (7)			ey will not waste any. Secondly,	
		learn to (8)		\$200 March 2006	r want, such as books, pencils,	
			es they like. Thirdly,		the daily life	
				. Making pocket mo		
	_		_		eir kids to make pocket money.	
	(1)	A. Also	B. Anyway	C. However	D. Besides	
	(2)	A. ways	B. levels	C. homes	D. countries	
	(3)	A. teachers	B. friends	C. parents	D. neighbors	
	(4)	A. go	B. have	C. catch	D. reach	
	(5)	A. reading	B. writing	C. getting	D. sending	
	(6)	A. really	B. hardly	C. proper	D. especially	
	(7)	A. news	B. importance	C. message	D. information	
	(8)	A. count	B. waste	C. save	D. throw	
	(9)	A. give up	B. look up	C. deal with	D. work with	
	(10)	A. useless	B. careful	C. meaningless	D. meaningful	
三、	阅读	理解。阅读A、	B、C三篇材料,然	然后从各小题所给的	勺四个选项中选出最佳选项。	
12.		Penguin Island is	open every day from	September 15th to	early June next year when the	
	weath	ner is fine and it is	closed on Decembe	er 25th for Christmas	S.	
	Gift Shop					
	• 8:30	o a. m. — 4:30 p.	m.			
	Costs:					
	• Adults \$ 27, Children (3 — 12 years) \$ 20,					
	Child	lren (under 3 years	s) for free.			
	Families (2 adults &2 children over 3 years old) \$85.					
	How to Get Here Drive					
	• 45 minutes to 1 hour to drive from Perth.					

• There is free car parking.



• Do not leave important things in your car and make sure no bag can be seen from outside of the car. It is possible that people may break into cars.

Train&Bus

- Take the train from Perth and get off at the Rocking Station.
- Catch bus No. 551 and get off on Penguin Road.

To plan your trip, visit http://www. transperth. wa. gov. au

- On which day may Penguin Island be open?
 - A. May 18th. B. June 30th.
- C. September 14th. D. December 25th.
- When can you go to the gift shop?
 - A. 8:00 a. m.
- B. 9:30 a. m.
- C. 4:40 p. m. D. 5:30 p. m.
- How much will couple (夫妻) with their two year old son pay to go to the island?
 - A. \$27.
- B. \$54. C. \$74.
- D. \$85.
- Which of the following is mentioned (提到) according to the passage?
 - A. Taking the bus is a waste of time. B. You'd better not choose the train service.
 - C. Drive as slowly as possible. D. Do not leave important things in your car.
- What is the passage probably about?
 - A. A story.
- B. A report.
- C. An advertisement. D. A survey.
- Jack lived in a small house with his mother and younger sister, Anna. They were very 13. poor and often did not have enough food. He was a hard – working boy. After school, he would work at shops. In the holidays, he would ask for small jobs on nearby farms.

On a Sunday afternoon, his little sister was hungry and she was crying. There was no food at home. So Jack made up his mind (决定) to help her finally even though he planned to go to the park and play with his friends at the beginning.

He wanted to get some food for his sister and he decided to go fishing. It was only about 10 minutes' walk from where he lived. He sat by the lake, the hours were passing but Jack was not having much luck. He started to feel sad but said to himself, "I must never give up."

Almost at once, he felt a strong pull on the fishing line. It was a very large golden – red fish. He ran home and showed it to his mother and sister. They were both smiling when they saw the fish. When his mother went to clean the fish, she had a big surprise. Inside its body she found a gold coin. No one could tell how it had got there but everyone was happy.

- What did Jack usually do after school?
 - A. He did his homework. B. He worked at shops. C. He visited nearby farms.
 - D. He helped his mom with the housework.
- What did Jack plan to do on that Sunday afternoon?
 - A. Have a walk. B. Meet his friends. C. Cook some food. D. Look after her sister.
- What difficulty did Jack have in fishing? (3)
 - A. He almost fell into the river. B. He forgot to take his fishing bag.
 - C. He caught no fish for a long time. D. He walked a long way to get to the river.
- What does the underlined word "it" refer to? (4)
 - A. The fish.
- B. The coin.
- C. The line.
- D. The food.
- What of the following is true according to the passage?
 - A. Jack loved eating fish. B. Jack's mother couldn't cook food so his sister was hungry.



- C. Someone put the coin into the fish.
- D. Jack didn't give it up because of his love for his family.

- 扫码查看解析
- When you are feeling unhappy or forget how great you are, these are six ways to make you feel good about yourself.
 - Look in the mirror and say to yourself, "I am a special person and there is no one in the world like me. I can do anything." It may not sound so good, but it really works.
 - Do something nice for someone. Helping others always makes you feel good.
 - Smile! Be friendly to people you meet. Look for the good things in your friends and family.
 - Learn something new! Have you always wanted to design your own room or learn how to swim. New challenges are fun and give you a sense of accomplishment when you have finished.
 - Start to write a story. Turn off the TV and let your imagination (想象力) fly! Write you're your thought, dreams or anything you want! Writing always helps to express (表达) your feelings.
 - Stay with your family. We all need our family time. Talk with your mom or Dad or maybe even your cousin.

паус	oc even your cousin.				
(1)	The passage may be from				
	A. a science book	B. a magazine	C. a story book	D. school rules	
(2)	According to this p	assage, when you ar	re helping others, yo	ou will	
	A. be special	B. be sure	C. be remembered	D. feel nice	
(3)	What does the unde	erlined word "a sens	e of accomplishmen	nt" mean in Chinese?	
	A. 成就感.	B. 忧伤感.	C. 挫折感.	D. 信任感.	
(4)	Which of the follow	ving should you say	"NO" to when you	are unhappy?	
	A. You should look for the good things of others.				

- B. Stay alone at home as much as possible. C. Learn something new and go for it.
 - D. Write down your thought or dream in a story.
- (5) What is the best title for the passage?
 - A. Do Your Best. B. It's Never Too Late to Learn. C. Always Smile to Your Life.
 - D. Ways to Feel Good about Yourself.

四、任务型阅读。

15. The Joy (乐趣) of Reading

I really enjoy reading when I have free time:One reason I love reading is that I can visit other countries by reading about others' travel stories. My favorite travel book tells about a trip to Europe. The writer writes about walking through beautiful buildings in Italy and climbing the Eiffel Tower in Paris in it.

Another reason I love to read is that it helps me. When I meet difficulties, I can read a story about someone who gets over a similar difficulty. When I'm sad, I can read a funny story that makes me laugh. Reading can give me hope and make me strong.

The main reason I enjoy reading is that I can travel in time and space. I can travel to the past and watch Leonardo da Vinci paint the Mona Lisa. I can have dinner with Queen Victoria.



I can move next door to Beethoven and listen to his music. It's really fun. I can't imagine life

	I can move hear about to Decine von and instent to mis maste. It's really rain. I can t innagine me
	without reading.
	(1)题判断正误(T/F);(2)题完成句子;(3)题简略回答问题;(4)题找出并写下第二段的主题句
	(5)题将文中画线句子译成汉语.
	(1) There are two reasons why the writer loves reading in the passage
	(2) I love reading because I can visit other countries by
	(3) What is the main reason why the writer enjoys reading?
	(4)
	(5)
五、	词语运用。根据提示完成句子。
	Please give me two more (sandwich), I am so hungry.
17.	My mother often says if you put your heart in it, nothing is
	(possible).
18.	I think there will be less (pollute) in the future because people will us
	solar energy (太阳能) more.
19.	Mickey Mouse is a very (success) cartoon character by Walt Disney
20.	Mix all the things up and then (打开) the blender.
六、	语篇填空。(根据短文内容及提示,在文中的空白处填写一个正确的单词)
21.	We talk about predictions and New Year's resolutions in English class today. It's so
	(令人愉快的). Different students have different predictions about
	the future. Some of them say people won't live on the (2)e because they will
	move to other planets. Others believe there will be more robots working in
	(factory) and the robots will be able to (4) (take)
	humans' place to do jobs. But my friend Mike (5) (agree) with the ide
	He thinks robots don't have minds, they can only do s(6) jobs over and over
	again. He also talks about his New Year's resolutions then. He makes a p(7) tha
	he will exercise at least twice a week. Another resolution has to do with his own personal
	improvement, he will spend more time doing his homework (8)
	(careful) and take up some new hobbies (9) swimming or
	painting.
	We all want to improve (10) (we) although sometimes it's too
	hard to keep.



扫码查看解析

2.				
3.				
4.				
5.				
6.				
7.				
8.				
9.				
10.				
书面表达。				

七、

22. 学期即将结束, 李华收到一封来自英国笔友Susan 的 E-mail, Susan 想邀请他去参加北京 五日游的活动,可是李华已经制订了自己的寒假计划,不能前往.请根据李华的寒假计划 帮他写一封回信.

注意:

- 1. 表格内容应全部涉及, 可以适当发挥.
- 2. 文章中不得出现真实的人名和班级.
- 3.80-100词左右, 开头已给出, 不计入总词数.

Study	Practice English, take guitar lessons
Sports	Exercise more
Housework	Make the bed
Travel	Shanghai, parents, car, three days
• • •	****

Hi Susan,

Thanks a lot for y	our invitation. I am so	rry I can't go to Beij	ing with you. I am	really busy
in the coming winter h	oliday.			
